
 FORT ORD REUSE AUTHORITY 
 920 2ND Avenue, Suite A, Marina, CA 93933 
 Tel: 831 883 3672 | Fax: 831 883 3675 | www.fora.org  

S201-ITB3 Advertisement February 2019  Page 1 of 1 
 
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
  

Water/Wastewater Main Line cut-off and repairs: Seaside Surplus II 
 
The Fort Ord Reuse Authority (FORA) will receive sealed bid proposals for furnishing all labor, equipment and 
materials in accordance with the contract documents for the Surplus II water/wastewater cut-off and repairs 
located in the area bordered by Malmady Road and 7th Avenue and Gigling Road and Col. Durham Street in 
Seaside, California.  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The work includes, but is not limited to coordination with Marina Coast Water District 
(MCWD) to cut-off and repair water infrastructure at nineteen (19) locations, cut-off and repair of wastewater 
infrastructure at nine (9) locations, and the cut-off and abandonment of twenty-four (24) manholes. Estimated 
Work is between $1700,000 and $220,000. 
 
The Request for Bid Proposal (RFP) documents are available electronically and may be downloaded from the 
FORA website:  www.fora.org/itb3    
 
Interested contractors must provide their Department of Labor and Industrial Relations (DLIR) registration 
number.  Sealed bid proposals must be received before 3:00 PM PST, April 5th, 2019 in accordance with the 
contract and bid documents. The proposals will be publicly opened and read.  Deliver sealed proposals to: 
Fort Ord Reuse Authority, Attention: S201-ITB3, 920 Second Ave., Suite A, Marina, CA 93933. 
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